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The wildfire map is grossly inaccurate in its classification of low risk, moderate risk to 

high risk. I've already sent in my appeal letter because my property is mis-classifide. 

It's also extreme government overreach. The forest of Oregon have been neglected 

for several decades, since the shut logging down and environmentalist took over, the 

brush and under growth and noxious weeds are so thick and this is what fuels these 

intense wildfires. The department of forestry and BLM need to properly manage the 

forest or they need to be defunded.  


